Unit 524 Year End Meeting 12/20/23
Linda King, president, called the meeting to order at 11:50 a.m.

Election of Officers

Linda displayed the roster of officers for the coming year.
Suzanne Proctor moved that the slate of officers be accepted.
The motion passed unanimously.

Financial Report
The unit has $16,873 as of 11/30/23. That figure was a little lower than previous years
due to expenditures of purchasing Bridge Mates, and other supplies needed.

Recognition of New Members
There were 12 new unit members who were introduced at the meeting.

Earthquake Sectional
The efforts of several unit members were recognized. The sectional earned a profit of
$1,176. It was a very successful event.

General Unit Member Acknowledgement
Several unit member were recognized for special contributions.

An announcement was made that 12/17 will be the final Unit Game of the year and will
be held in Morgan Hill at 12:30.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:02.



